
Dear Parents 

 

It is with sadness that we 

announce the passing of our 

school founder and principal for 

43 years (1972-2015), Emmy 

Bradshaw.  

Emmy went to be with Jesus on 

Saturday evening surrounded by 

family, after a 5-year fight with 

cancer.  

In honour of this incredible 

woman, school will be closed at 

11h20 on Friday to accommodate 

any staff and pupils who would 

like to attend her memorial 

service. The memorial service will 

be held at Maranatha Community 

Church at 12h00 on Friday 

afternoon.  

We will make the school bus 

available for any senior pupils who 

wish to attend but are unable to 

arrange their own transport. This 

will be on a first-come-first-served 

basis. Please give your name in the 

office. 

Please RSVP to the school office or 

to Mrs Helmbold directly if you 

will be attending the memorial. (Kindly do not use her telephone number for any other purpose at 

this time other than to RSVP).  

We are so grateful for a life well-lived, and know that Emmy’s legacy will live on in the countless 

pupils’ lives she’s touched, as well as in the joy and ethos of Solid Foundations.  

For those wishing to view the service online, please use the following link… 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/.89128958291?pwd=jg7sKRorf2JMFLRPGvDgqxnvtPrGSR 

Meeting ID: 891 2895 8291 

Passcode: 870556 

Mrs Helmbold wishes to express her thanks for all the messages and love she received on the 

passing of her father the weekend before last, and is very grateful for the second outpouring of love 

with the passing of her mother this past weekend. Her family finds deep comfort in their faith in 

Jesus and God’s nearness at this time.  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/.89128958291?pwd=jg7sKRorf2JMFLRPGvDgqxnvtPrGSR

